Benefits for institutions delivering training to people in institutions across the Open Research Programme

Introduction
Our working assumptions are that institutions that are members of UKRN are committed to collaborating to promote open research, and that staff delivering training in open research are intrinsically motivated to do so. Therefore, we propose to provide institutions with (i) practical incentives that align with their UKRN commitments and (ii) guidance on how best to enable their staff to deliver training to institutions across the Programme.
Practical benefits for your institution
The training will be co-branded between your institution and UKRN, so that both parties benefit from association with each other. The Open Research Programme will provide high production values for the training, similar to those used in the UKRN webinars.

Those delivering training will be eligible to join the UKRN training community of practice, strengthening your institution’s capabilities and connections.

Institutions will receive feedback on how effective their support for their staff has been to deliver training, and where improvements might be sought. This will be anonymous, and will be published openly by UKRN.

Depending on feedback from you now, the Open Research Programme may also:
· implement a scheme allowing staff from institutions that offer training to have priority access to other training in the Programme
· Offer small honoraria to your staff who deliver training across the Programme

